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There is no school on Monday, January 18th and Tuesday,         

January 19th.  Enjoy the long weekend! 

 

The Fall 2020 Upper School Honor Roll list should have al-

so included Olivia Farinas (11th grade) and Maggie Kauf-

mann (12th grade).  Congratulations! 

Please be sure to submit your enrollment contract and     

enrollment fee of $400 as soon as possible to secure your 

child’s seat for next year.  We will begin accepting            

applications from new families for remaining seats on     

February 1st.  Contact Jessica Wolfe with any questions. 

 

If you would like a receipt for tuition paid in 2020 (grades 

K-12), please contact Mrs. Mettrick.  Requested receipts will 

be available in the office.  Please allow 5 business days for 

processing.  

 

Lunch ordering for February is enabled in FACTS through 

today!  Please see Lunch Ordering Instructions within the 

“Quicklinks" section on our website for complete details. 

 

We are excited to announce that Cornerstone has officially 

added a HS Bass Fishing team.  The season will be in April 

and May (if all goes well then, we will continue in August 

and September). We have had a tremendous amount of    

interest from students and a special thanks to 

Ben Smith for offering his help to make it hap-

pen. For more information, please contact  

Davis Dossett.  

http://www.cornerstonechristian.com


All 3rd-5th graders are invited to meet with Mrs. Barnes in 

the library on Wednesday, January 27th from 3:15 to 4:00 

PM for a “Reader’s Choice” book discussion.  Students must 

have completed a grade level book of their choice before 

attending.  Any 3rd-5th grader who would like to          

participate must RSVP the title of their completed book to 

Mrs. Barnes by Monday, January 25th.  Attendance is     

limited. 

Join parents that meet every Wednesday morning at 8:30 

AM to pray for your children, the staff, and the needs of 

the school.  Everyone is welcome!  The group is currently 

meeting via zoom.  Contact Sandi Shearin at                  

sandi.shearin@alumni.virginia.edu for the zoom link. 

All Lower School classes (EE-5th grade) will go outside for 

recess unless the wind chill is below 20 degrees.   Please be 

sure that your child has a coat, hat, and gloves.  In          

addition, please make sure your child has an extra mask in 

their backpack each day for school. 

 

Prayer is the most important thing we do at Cornerstone!  

While we typically host a Father/Son and Mother/Daughter 

Prayer Breakfast each spring, we are unable to gather      

together due to current health and safety protocols.  Look 

for more details coming soon about a Family Prayer     

Breakfast held in the comfort of your own home.  We    

can’t wait to be together again next year! 

 

Ordering for the 2020-2021 Cornerstone yearbook              

is available here. This yearbook will include pictures and     

information about ALL our students (EE-high school).         

Order yours now before you forget!    

 

Be sure to subscribe to the CCA Youtube    

channel.  Chapel is uploaded each Friday.            

Also, be sure to “like” us on Instagram and Facebook. 

 

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1526130/Cornerstone-Christian-Academy/
https://www.youtube.com/c/CornerstoneChristianAcademy/featured

